
HERE IN 2025!

Your space



What
Who
Where
When
Why

We are so excited to be opening
Community Hubs Australia’s 3rd
Townsville space in January 2025
here at Cranbrook State School.

The Community Hub is a space for YOU.  It’s your space. It’s a space 
for you to feel safe, to have a chat, to take a break, to recharge, to seek

guidance, to be supported, to meet new people and to learn and share skills.

Community hubs build social cohesion in Australia. They are welcoming places 
where families from all backgrounds, particularly mothers with preschool children,
come to connect, share and learn. The National Community Hubs Program model 

is a proven place-based and people-centred way of building connections, 
providing a safe space, being accepted, sharing and learning together and building 

a network of support. Hubs are embedded in primary schools and help bridge 
the gap between families and the wider community. They connect families with 

each other, with their school, and with local services and support. 

Please connect with us on the Cranbrook Facebook Page for up to date
information. The school website will have details too.

So come and along and join us! 

OUR PLAYGROUP 
WILL RUN ON A

THURSDAY 9 - 11AM

The Hub will be open
until 3pm everyday in
the first week of school.

(Thursday is 2pm)

OUR COFFEE & CHAT

WILL RUN ON A

TUESDAY 8.30 - 11.30AM

Alternatively, email Louise at lross160@eq.edu.au


